CONCRETE STREET RESTORATION TO
TEMPORARILY BLOCK DRIVEWAY ACCESS

When: Monday, March 31 to Friday, April 4, 2025. Weather and/or construction issues could impact the schedule.

Where: Work will occur on Ora Way near the entrance from Gold Mine Drive.
The following addresses will not have driveway access for at least 24-48 hours after the concrete pour:
= 1 OraWay—Start 3/31 at 7 a.m., may not be accessible until end of day 4/1.
= 50raWay —Start 4/1 at 7 a.m., may not be accessible until end of day 4/2.
= 9 O0raWay —Start 4/2, may not be accessible until end of day 4/3.
= 13 & 17 Ora Way — Start 4/3, may not be accessible until end of day 4/4.
= 14 Ora Way — Start 4/3, no driveways will be impacted; finish 4/4.
Why: As part of the restoration after the replacement of water service lines, concrete streets that were excavated will

now be reconstructed. This work requires us to remove and replace the concrete panels that have been disrupted by
our water service line installation trench.

What to expect during construction: Industry standards require the newly poured concrete panels be closed to
traffic while they cure (dry) to ensure the concrete achieves its maximum compressive strength. After 24-48 hours, the
Contractor will let you know if the panels are strong enough to open for driveway in and out access, however the
panels will need to continue curing for up to 10 days. There may be noise, vibration, dust, parking and traffic impacts in the
work zone and disruption to normal neighborhood activity.

Crews will excavate and remove the existing concrete street panels and grade the site. There will be no
£ driveway access once construction begins. Please move your vehicles out of the garage before 7:00 a.m.

on the day work begins in front of your driveway.

vehicles cannot drive over the panels for at least 24-48 hours. This is to allow the concrete to cure, which

Wooden forms will be placed and the concrete panels will be poured. Once the concrete is poured,
@I‘% could take up to 10 days. Access to driveways will be impacted for at least 24-48 hours.

o—0O

During the initial 24-48 hour curing window, you will not be able to drive in and out of your garage. We ask
that impacted residents park your vehicle on the street if you will need to use it during this timeframe.

Contact: Steve Kech | SFPUC A. Ruiz Construction & Associates Co., Inc. San Francisco
skech@sfwater.org 1601 Cortland Ave., San Francisco, CA 94110 ‘
(888) 801-2661 ext. 3 (415) 647-4010 ) Water Sewer

Services af the 5an Francisco Public Utilities Commission


mailto:skech@sfwater.org
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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

March 31-April 4, 2025

San Francisco Public Utilities e —
Commission (SFPUC) contractor A.
Ruiz Construction & Associates Co., i e

Inc., will be reconstructing concrete
street panels on Ora Way. Driveway

access will be temporarily impacted. N
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*Map is not to scale. Area is just an Do, TV
approximation of the impacted area. T -
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